
Dear Donors and Subscribers,

We are extremely excited to be releasing our first newsletter since the launch of
the Don Bosco Project! In this email you will find information regarding our
financial progress and our upcoming visit to Tecate.

Financial Progress 
Since our launch, we have received a tremendous
amount of support from our friends and family
members. We are extremely grateful for everyone
who contributed, whether financially or through
prayer. Since our launch just two months ago, we
have received over $5,000 in donations, all of
which will be used towards furthering the education
of the two graduating seniors in the Rancho San
Juan Bosco orphanage. Though our initial goal
was to raise $15,000 by August, we have changed
our goal to $8000 to better reflect the needs of the
students we are sponsoring.

Though we have been extremely blessed with
contributions, we still have a ways to go before we
can fully support our friends in Mexico. We ask
that you simply reach out to friends and relatives, asking them if they would be
willing to join our cause. In addition, our next phase of fundraising will include
bringing companies into the mix to sponsor us. If you know of or are a part of any
company that would consider supporting us, please send us an email at
info@thedonboscoproject.org**

Tecate Visit 
Since our last trip to Tecate in the summer, we have been eager to return. We
have been planning a return visit to Tecate in order to present the organization to
the students at the orphanage. We will be staying in Tecate from June 30 through
July 2. When we return, we will send out a more detailed update on the children

 

http://thedonboscoproject.org


we are funding. Click on the button below to find out more.

Find Out More

Thank you for all the support you have given us! We could not have done this
without your generosity. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, feel

free to email us at info@thedonboscoproject.org

Sincerely, 
Kyla and Jordan
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